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5 November 2008
Dear residents, owners, and traders,

TOWARDS A COMMON VISION FOR THE FUTURE DEVELOPMENT OF PARKVIEW
As part of the Parkview community, you may be aware that the Parkview Residents’ Association (PRA) has been attempting to forge a vision for the future development of the suburb. Our intention in doing this is to attempt to move away from a situation of having to react to, and often fight against, proposed new developments towards one of helping to forge a practical, balanced future for the suburb. This will give certainty to businesses and residents alike. A draft vision document has been developed, and is open for public comment. It can be accessed at:  

http://www.parkview.org.za/VisionParkview.doc. 

The Parkview Residents’ Association sees Parkview as a predominantly low density low rise residential area with a respected heritage that needs to be protected for future generations. At the centre of the suburb’s future development is a Neighbourhood Node which makes provision for mixed land use (ie retail, offices, medical suites and medium density residential developments) to service the local community. This neighbourhood node will be located on both sides of Tyrone Avenue between Ennis and Roscommon Roads and the aim would be to develop a world class “high street”.

We are currently engaged in a process of extensive consultation to finalize this vision for submission to the Johannesburg City Council to feed into the process of updating the Regional Spatial Development Framework and Precinct Plan that govern our area. We need your assistance with this process, so would greatly value your feedback. To proceed with this process, the PRA requires your feedback on a number of issues critical to implementing the vision, as this will help us to determine whether or not we are on the right track. 

The statements in the questionnaire overleaf do not currently represent the position of the PRA, but have been designed with the pro bona assistance of a professional marketing company to seek to test public opinion on key matters.  
The questionnaires can be sent to Neil Butcher, either via email to neilshel@icon.co.za or via fax to 011 646-9800. You could also physically deliver feedback to us by dropping it in the box marked ‘Parkview Residents’ Association questionnaire’ at the entrance to the Spar. Please can you ensure that we receive completed questionnaires not later than 30 November 2008.
Sincerely,

Duncan Gibbon

Chairperson
Please indicate whether you agree or disagree with each of the following statements by placing a ‘X’ in the appropriate column.

	
	Agree
	Disagree

	Business must be contained in Tyrone between Ennis and Roscommon roads
	
	

	Mixed land use should be allowed on both sides of Tyrone Avenue between Ennis and Roscommon Roads
	
	

	No further business rights should be granted in Parkview other than in the designated Neighbourhood Node
	
	

	Rezoning of sites for the development of malls should be discouraged
	
	

	There is no need for new developments in the Neighbourhood Node to provide additional off-street parking
	
	

	Business deliveries to the Neighbourhood Node need to be directed through the service lane between Tyrone and Dundalk Avenues
	
	

	The public library must remain in Parkview


	
	

	The public library must be retained in Parkview in its current location
	
	

	The small playground outside the library must be retained


	
	

	The area behind the shops on Dundalk Avenue – bound by Ennis and Roscommon Roads – should be earmarked for medium density residential development
	
	

	The area behind the shops on Dundalk Avenue – bound by Ennis and Roscommon Roads – should be earmarked for further business development
	
	

	Properties along Emmarentia Avenue should be permitted to sub-divide to fewer than 1000m²
	
	

	The green open spaces in, around, and bordering Parkview should be protected
	
	

	Further building and retail developments at Zoo Lake should be allowed
	
	

	Quality of life in Parkview would be enhanced if cycling tracks and walking routes could be developed
	
	


Do you have any further comments?

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please indicate in which street you live : ………………………….……………………………………
Please indicate in which street you trade or own a business property : …………………………
Please indicate your status:

	Home Owner
	Tenant
	Trader
	Business Owner
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